
 

New staff at library 
The Petawawa Village and 

Township Union Library 

would like to welcome Sylvia 

Davydiuk, Carol Goldsmith 

and Debbie Trautrim to the 

staff. 

Davydiuk and Goldsmith are 

permanent employees of the 

library and have experience 

working in libraries in North 

Bay and Calgary 

respectively. 

Trautrim is the library's 

summer student. She will be 

co- ordinating the Summer 

Reading Program. She is 

currently enroled at Queen's 

University. 

The library staff would also 

like to bid Pat Pollard 

farewell. After more than 10 

years of employment with the 

Petawawa library she is 

moving to Vancouver BC. 

The staff is sorry to see her 

go, but wishes her happiness 

and good fortune in her new 

venture. 

Congratulations also go out 

to Jean Risto who will be the 

new chief librarian. 
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